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           18th September 2016 – The Twenty-Fifth Sunday in Ordinary Time  

                                                                                                                                           Mass Times & Intentions 
                                      
 Saturday 17th 6.30 pm   The Parishioners 

 Sunday 18th 9.00 am  Celebrant’s Intention 

 Sunday 18th 10.30 am  Celebrant’s Intention 

 Monday 19th 9.30 am  Frances Johnson 

 Tuesday 20th 11.00 am  Requiem Mass for Margaret Sullivan 

 Wednesday 21st    9.30 am  Margaret Young 

 Thursday 22nd 9.30 am  One Sick (M) 

 Friday 23rd 9.30 am  Int’s of the Family of Alexander Rose-Innes 

 Saturday 24th 9.30 am  Peggy Sullivan 

 Saturday 24th 6.30 pm  The Parishioners  

 Sunday 25th 9.00 am  Celebrant’s Intention  

 Sunday 25th 10.30 am  Intentions of Maximilian Malek 

   *Confessions Sat: 10.15 – 11.00 am 

 

Diocese of Shrewsbury: Welfare Officer Job Vacancy 

This new post has been created following the success of the pilot phase of the Our Mission 

Together fundraising campaign, which has provided the funding for this much needed 

support worker.  The Campaign Advisory Committee are grateful for the generosity of the 

faithful in the seven pilot parishes which has enabled the post to be created so quickly. 

The successful candidate will support retired priests in living an independent, dignified and 

fulfilling life, to help them adapt to a life of retirement, and supporting those who require 

additional assistance through age or infirmity, as well as assistance to any priest still in 

ministry who requires similar support through periods of prolonged ill health. 

 

The closing date for replies is Friday 30
th

 September 2016. CVs to be sent to Pauline 

McCulloch – Pauline.mcculloch@dioceseofshrewsbury.org. For more info, please see job 

specification in porch. 

 

All Holders of Red Mission Boxes 

Could anybody who has a red box that needs emptying please bring it in over the next 

week or two. You can hand it in at the sacristy, or give it to Patrick Murphy, and it will be 

emptied & left at the back of church for collection. (There are currently a number of empty 

red boxes awaiting collection at the back of church). Thank you. 

 

 

 
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
St Teresa’s Car Park Renewal 2016 
Renewal forms for use of the parish car park by parishioners are available in the black holder under the notice 
board at the back of Church. Cost still only £10 per car. Permits will be ready for collection in the coloured basket 
at the back of church (please allow up to 2 weeks processing time). If you require your new passes to be posted to 
you, please include a stamped addressed envelope with your application. 
Please display your pass at all times in the car park, and please ensure that the barrier is closed after entering or 
leaving the car park to minimise abusive parking. 
Going into Hospital? 
If you are, please let Father Anthony know, otherwise the Chaplain will not know you are there. Do not forget to 
let him know if you change ward and please let Father know if you would like a visit. 
Food Donation Appeal 
Thank you for your continued support. Sadly, the need continues at Food Link. We are very grateful to receive the 
following food donations – pasta, pasta sauces, tinned pies, cereals, tea, coffee, sugar and tinned foods (soups, 
beans, tuna, fruit, veg, meat, etc.). Please leave donations in the box at the back of church. 
Internal Vacancies – New Church Organist required – please speak to Father Anthony. 
 

 

Please Pray for Persecuted Christians in the Middle East 
 

 
Sacred Heart & St. Teresa’s Church, Green Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 1LD 

 

 

http://www.stteresawilmslow.org/
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Looking @ Matthew, Twilight Sessions - Autumn 2016 
Looking @ Matthew’ is an opportunity to find out more about the Gospel written by 

Saint Matthew, the Gospel for the new liturgical year. Father Michael Coughlan is 

leading these twilight sessions. The sessions, run from 7pm to 8.30pm, are open to all, 

and are particularly ideal for Catechists, especially those working with Children’s Liturgy 

and RCIA groups (particularly those who use the Lectionary based style). Please see the 

poster for more details and for your nearest venue. 

 

Be Apostles of Mercy - Sunday 9 October, Our Lady's, Ellesmere Port 

'Be Apostles of Mercy’ is an opportunity to celebrate being a young Catholic in the year 

of mercy. Open to all those in year 10 and above, the event is being held at Our Lady’s 

Church in Ellesmere Port. Doors open at 1.30pm and the afternoon will include the 

celebration of Mass with Bishop Mark. Registration is essential, please email 

helen.jones@dioceseofshrewsbury.org or youth@dioceseofshrewsbury.org and let us 

know you are coming!  

 

North Cheshire SERRA 

At the next Serra Meeting on Monday 26th September, Steve Dutton will talk about his 

work with the RCIA. Everyone is very welcome.   

Please ring Gerry Lanigan (Tel: 0161-428-9103) on or before the Friday prior to the 

meeting, if possible. Meetings are held at "Westleigh", Groby Road, Altrincham.  Mass is 

at 7.15pm following by a light supper and the talk. 

 

Grandparents Mass - Saturday 1st October 2016 

You and your family are warmly invited to the Annual Diocesan Mass celebrating the 

important vocation of Grandparents in the life of the family, and of the Church. Bishop 

Mark Davies will be main celebrant at the Mass, which will be hosted by St Joseph’s, 

North Road, Birkenhead, CH42 7JU on Saturday the 1st of October at 11am followed by 

light refreshments. Please keep the vocation of grandparents in your prayers, they are 

often essential in assisting parents with childcare and passing on the beauty of the 

Catholic Faith to their grandchildren. 

 

Mrs Josie Norbury RIP 

Your prayers are asked for Josie Norbury, the wife of Deacon Joe Norbury, who died 

peacefully in the early hours of Saturday 3
rd

 September.  May she rest in peace. Her 

funeral will take place on Thursday 22
nd

 September at 12 noon at Sacred Heart, 

Baguley. 

 
 

Bishop Mark – Parish Visit to St. Teresa’s This Weekend 

This weekend we are delighted to welcome Bishop Mark Davies to our parish. He will be 

celebrating all the masses with us (on the Saturday evening & on the Sunday morning), 

and will be joining us for tea & coffee in the parish hall after 10.30 am mass on the 

Sunday morning. All are very welcome.
 

 

Parish Hall Roof Repair 

There have been several internal water leaks in the parish hall during periods of heavy 

rain. After consultation with a roofing contractor, it was found that the parish hall roof 

is in need of significant repairs, with the four main roof gutter channels in need of 

replacement. A fund has been started. 

 

Use of the Parish Car Park 

As we all accept, the car park is available for the use of parishioners and from those 

from neighbouring parishes. There is no time limit on parking but it has been 

understood that, because of restrictions on space, parking should be short term rather 

than long term. That is not an absolute rule, but only in unusual circumstances should 

parking be long term. Equally, at Mass times it has been understood that those going to 

Mass should have a priority over others. Again, there is no rule, but consideration 

would be appreciated. 

 

Finally, when using the parish car park (outside times of mass) could you pleasure 

ensure that you both display your car park pass & close the barrier after entering & on 

leaving so as to minimise abusive parking. Thank you. 

 

Alpha Workshop Saturday 1st October 2016 
Michael Roche from Alpha UK will be reflecting on the fruits of Alpha and see where the 

Holy Spirit is guiding us in the future. This workshop is for people who are already 

involved and for those who might be interested in running Alpha or Youth Alpha in their 

parishes, schools or wherever. 

The workshop will take place at St Peter's Parish Centre on Sat 1st Oct 2016 12 - 4.30 

pm. The afternoon will start with Mass at 12 midday to celebrate the many blessings of 

Alpha in our parishes.  Please email Rachel & John McKay at mckay7897@hotmail.com 

for more information.  
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